

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ALL-EMPLOYEES MEMORANDUM

DATE: JUNE 13, 2024

EMPLOYEE MEDICAL HEALTH PLAN OF SUFFOLK COUNTY (EMHP)

EMHP BENEFIT BOOKLET – 8TH EDITION 2024

The Labor/Management Committee, which oversees the administration of the Employee Medical Health Plan of Suffolk County (EMHP), is pleased to announce the availability of the updated, 8th Edition Comprehensive Benefits booklet for the EMHP. You may access an electronic version of the updated EMHP Benefits Booklet – 8th Edition 2024 now on the EMHP website, at www.emhp.org just click on the "New Benefit Booklet Changes" in the **Featured** section.

If you are enrolled in the EMHP and have any questions regarding your benefits you may contact your representative listed below or you may contact the Employee Benefits Unit via e-mail at ebu@suffolkcountyny.gov or via telephone, 631-853-4866.

If your last name begins with the letters:	Telephone Number	EBU Contact	E-mail address
A thru B and O	631-853-4987	Susan Sheldrick	Susan.Sheldrick@suffolkcountyny.gov
C thru D, P and R	631 853-5095	Michele Bo	Michele.Bo@suffolkcountyny.gov
E thru G	631-853-5316	Grace Dugre	Grace.Dugre@suffolkcountyny.gov
H thru K, N and Q	631-853-4852	Sherry Wilcox-Mills	Sherry.Wilcox-Mills@suffolkcountyny.gov
L thru M and S	631-853-5954	Dannielle Donnelly	Dannielle.Donnelly@suffolkcountyny.gov
T thru Z	631-853-5310	Courtney Frabizio	Courtney.Frabizio@suffolkcountyny.gov

KEVIN B. MQŁŁOX

CHIEF DEPUTY COUNTY EXECUTIVE

<u>DISTRIBUTION</u>: ONE COPY PER EMPLOYEE